
To:  Whom it may concern 

Regarding:  ZTA 23-09, allowing commercial lodging in the Agricultural Reserve 

I am wri�ng to urge you to oppose ZTA 23-09.  I am concerned that allowing 
commercial lodging in the Reserve would make land even harder to find for the 
next genera�on of farmers. 

Sincerely,  

Barbara Francisco 

 
 




